
Reading Homework

Reading: Students should read for at least 10 minutes two times weekly. Of course, reading
additional days is always beneficial. Books may be read out loud or independently and be
picture books, chapter books, books from a home/school/public library, or any other book your
child enjoys.

In addition, a small paper book, on or close to your child’s reading level, and a short quiz that
goes with it are sent home through your child’s blue Daily folder most weeks. The paper books
and quizzes are optional and can be used as additional resources for your child to complete
their reading homework. These paper books may be kept at home for future reading. Quizzes
completed and returned will receive a sticker.

Pasta House: I also participate in the “Reading, Writing, Ravioli” reading program sponsored by
Pasta House. This is a reading incentive program that runs through several months of the
school year. It allows your child to receive a monthly certificate for one free child’s ravioli dinner
(or dinner of comparable value) and drink at any participating Pasta House restaurant. The
books and reading activities we complete in class will allow your child to earn this monthly
certificate.

Happy Reading!!!


